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Community Garden

A few spots are still available at the 

Gloucester Township Community Garden
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Juneteenth Celebration
Vendor registration is open for the first 

annual Gloucester Township Juneteenth 

Celebration

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

March 21, 2024
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GT Summer Camps

Save the date for the Gloucester Township 

Recreation Department’s Summer Day 

Camps registration

	 The Gloucester Township Economic Development Partner-

ship, Mayor David Mayer, and Township Council are excited and 

very proud to sponsor the 21st Annual Business Breakfast! This 

event provides a great opportunity for businesspeople from across 

the Township to meet each other, network, and share in the prog-

ress that’s occurring in the community.

This year’s event will recognize and honor local veteran-owned 

businesses. A distinguished Veterans Affairs speaker panel will in-

teract with the audience.

When: 9:00 am May 9, 2024 (Registration begins at 8:30 am)
Where: Valleybrook Country Club, 200 Golfview Drive

THIS IS A FREE EVENT SPONSORED BY:
Mayor David R. Mayer

Council
Gloucester Township Economic Development Partnership

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP’S BUSINESS 
BREAKFAST: REGISTRATION IS OPEN

https://glotwp.com/news/2024-gloucester-township-business-breakfast/


	 Have you heard about the Gloucester Township Organic Com-

munity Garden?  It is tucked away in Glendora across the road from 

the historic Gabreil Daveis Tavern.  Store-bought organic vegetables 

and herbs are pricey, but you can grow some of your own pesticide free 

food in a 10 foot by 12 foot plot for only $20 a season.  The township 

provides wonderful compost made from leaves and grass clippings 

gathered throughout the year. Water stations with hoses are provided 

for renters.  The nearby toolshed is stocked with a variety of garden 

tools such as spades and hoes.  There is a “sitting area” inside the gar-

den to relax while you work on your plot. You can enjoy your lunch 

at a picnic table provided by an Eagle Scout Troop surrounded by the 

native perennials and the garden!

  	 If you’ve always wanted to try growing a few things, the 

Gloucester Township Organic Community Garden is the perfect place 

to do it!

	 Everything but seeds is provided for you.  If you find this in-

terests you, come to the Mayor’s Office at the Municipal Building, fill 

out an application, pay $20 for your plot, and sign waivers for anyone 

who will be working in the plot.  You will receive a welcome packet 

that includes guidelines and tips to get you started.  There is a Garden 

Committee that will advise you as well.  There are only a few plots left.  

Contact the Mayor’s Office at 856-374-3514 if you are interested.

VEGGIES, FLOWERS, AND 
HERBS, OH MY!



The First Presbyterian Church of Blackwood will hold their annual 
Egg Hunt on Easter Sunday, March 31, at 10am. Everyone is wel-
come! 

Next Sunday: Egg Hunt at 
First Presbyterian Church!



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

	 Save the Date! Gloucester Township 
will hold its first annual Juneteenth Celebration on June 15th at 
Veterans’ Park. 
For Vendor’s Application, please CLICK HERE.

 “On behalf of the Township Council and myself, I cor-
dially invite you to the medal ceremony to be held on 
Saturday, October 5th, 2024, at 10:00 AM at Gloucester 
Township Community Park. Your service has ensured our 
freedom and secured our way of life; and this ceremony 
is a way to express our gratitude and appreciation for 
protecting our nation.” 

Mayor David Mayer

For more information and to register, please CLICK HERE.

ATTENTION, VETERANS!

https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-juneteenth-2024-celebration/
https://glotwp.com/gloucester-township-medal-ceremony/

